
LRSD Plan 1 MEH 8/20 (Thurs AM)

With K-thru-12 schools in Arkansas to reopen next week for in-person instruction, 
the Little Rock School District has decided to have a phased schedule for students. 
Superintendent Michael Poore announced yesterday (Wed) that students will be 
split into two groups attending classes on different days to lower the number in 
schools each day. 

News15 0:19 “…of the week.”

Students whose last names begin with the letters A-through-M will be in classes on 
Mondays. Tuesday will have those whose names begin with N-Z. No in-person 
classes will be held on Wednesdays, just online learning. Thursday will again have 
A-M students, with N-Z students on Fridays. Virtual learning will be taking place 
on all days.

Meanwhile in North Little Rock,10 employees of the district are in self-quarantine 
after possibly being exposed to the coronavirus. KATV Channel 7 reports interim 
superintendent Keith McGee did not say where the employees work or their 
positions. He said the district is not aware of any confirmed cases of the virus.


